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Request for Interview
5 messages

John Dougherty <jd.investigativemedia@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 19, 2012 at 9:14 AM
To: lcornacchia@augustaresource.com

Dear Ms. Cornacchia,

Please see the attached letter requesting personal interviews with current and former Augusta Resource
board members who also served on the Sargold Resource Corporation board of directors. These include:
Richard W. Warke, Donald B. Clark, Christopher Jennings, Robert Wares, Gil Clausen and Michael Steeves.

Please contact me concerning this request as soon as possible.

John Dougherty
InvestigativeMedia.com
602-710-4089

Interviewrequest Augusta 41912.doc
29K

Letitia Cornacchia <lcornacchia@augustaresource.com> Thu, Apr 19, 2012 at 3:55 PM
To: John Dougherty <jd.investigativemedia@gmail.com>

Mr. Dougherty,

With respect, Augusta has never had any involvement with Sargold Resource Corp. In October 2007
Sargold was acquired by Buffalo Gold Ltd. Therefore, the members of Augusta management and board
will not be engaging with you in any discussion regarding Sargold.

Regards

LeKKa

______________

Le##a Cornacchia, CFA

Vice President, Investor Rela3ons and Corporate Communica3ons
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